
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
Date: July 23, 2008 

To : David Siewert - FAA - JFK ATCT 

From: Steven Urlass - FAA - NYADO 

Subject: A380 Operational Plan Implementat ion 

Based on coordination between all Lines of Business within the FAA as well as The 
Port Authority of NY & NJ, a final revision has been made to the A380 Operational 
Plan. 

Please coordinate movement of the Airbus A380 aircraft via the routing and 
conditions contained in the final revision of the John F. Kennedy International 
Airport, Operational Plan, Airbus - A380, Original Revision dated July 1, 2008. A 
copy of this document is attached to this Memorandum. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (516) 227-3803. 

Thank you. 

sfi 
Steven Urlass 

FAA - NY Airports District Office (NYADO) 



